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Allen, Amber

From: Patti Reagan 
Sent: Sunday, July 11, 2021 10:57 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc:
Subject: 1308 Alta Vista

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Sir or Madame: 
 
I am Patti Myrick and a lot line neighbor to Nate Rodland and Danielle Kuhn on Alta Vista Avenue.  I 
believe Nate and Danielle are taking great care and consideration in updating their Travis Heights 
home while maintaining the charter of the old, but changing neighborhood.  I am in full support of the 
current permit process and look forward to their vision, care and restoration of this old, original Travis 
Heights home in order to protect and preserve for another generation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Patti Myrick 
1312 Alta Vista Ave.  
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




